
11 October 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

IMPORTANT: Health and Safety Reminder 

 

No Bikes / Scooters on School Grounds 

 

I have received several complaints about adults and children riding bikes and scooters on 

the path up to school and in the playground. 

 

Please could I remind you that this is against school policy and contravenes Health and 

Safety Regulations. 

 

Could you ensure bikes / scooters are not ridden on the school site at any time.  They 

must be dismounted before entering the school grounds. 

 

I am grateful for your support with this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs C. E. Askwith 

Headteacher  

 


